
Now also in English

2012-08-22

We are glad to announce that a new version of the Kraków Otwarty na Świat portal (Krakow - Open

City) is now available to deliver information on Krakow’s international contacts to our foreign readers.

As we would like the English version to be as presentable as its Polish counterpart, we kindly

request that you share with us any remarks or ideas, as well as information regarding our

possible shortcomings (krakow.swiat@um.krakow.pl) which will help us improve the service we

offer.

We hope you visit us frequently.
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